Due to newly imposed permit requirements for all persons selling items, we have come to the difficult conclusion
that the Denton Swap Meet will no longer be held. Unfortunately, holding the event would be too costly and
logistically prohibitive to continue as people have come to expect.

The North Texas Aeromodelers took great pride in trying to put on a good show, and would like to take this
opportunity to thank everyone who have participated and enjoyed the Denton Swap Meet over the past 16 years.



